Geronimo Village Pediatrics

Vaccine Policy

We strongly recommend utilizing the immunization schedule as is recommended and
determined by the AAP and CDC.

**The Influenza vaccine is strongly recommended for all children and teens age 18 or younger.
It is not mandatory except for children in a state-registered daycare or preschool.

**The Gardasil vaccine is an anti-cancer, two or three dose vaccine series which is strongly
recommended for older children and teens. Research shows that is is most effective when
given during the preteen/early teen years (11y/- 13y).

We are happy to discuss our policy with any of our families. We hope that you understand that
we have devised our policy in order to protect children, their families and our communities from
dreadful diseases and potential death by administering safe and effective vaccines in a
reasonable, organized and practical way!






